
                 
 

Thursday 23rd April 2021 |  Week 1 Term 2 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back to Term Two. The term has well and truly started with 
a bang with our Stage 3 excursion to Tea Gardens. All students are 
having a wonderful time and extending themselves with the 
activities. I have attached a few photos below. I would like to express 
my thanks to Ms Harris, Ms Parker, Ms Meredith and Jarrod for giving 
their time so that our students can experience this amazing 
opportunity.  

Next Thursday, 29th April, students in Years 2-6 will compete in our 
School Cross Country event to be held at Pioneer Park. It is expected 
that all students in these grades will participate. Please make sure 
that your child brings a hat and water bottle on the day.  

We still have a number of children who are arriving late to school. It is 
important that they are here ready for learning before 9.15 am each 
day to ensure that they don’t miss important information.  

I have enjoyed reacquainting myself with our students and families. I 
encourage every family to form strong relationships with your child’s 
teacher. The best educational opportunities come from strong 
partnerships between home and school. 

Remember: ‘The expert in anything was once a beginner. ‘ 

Regards 

Eileen Day  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

Cross Country  

Thursday 29th April 

Stage 3 Great Aussie Bush 

Camp Excursion 

Tuesday 20th –Friday 23rd 

April 2021 

P&C Meeting—AGM 

 

Thursday 6th May 2021 

2022 Opportunity Class 

Online Application Closes 

Friday 7th May 2021-5pm 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

NOTES SENT HOME 

WEEK 1 

 

Cross Country Note 

 

Come & Try Athletics  Note         



                 
 

  



                 
 

  



                 
 

  


